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Report of the Social Work Representative to SSMU
March 25th 2021

SWSA Updates
● Elections for new SWSA positions in next week
● Meetings with BSW committee and faculty to discuss ongoing issues within U2 and U1

cohorts
● Trainings based on demand from students (suicide prevention, mental health first aid,

Naloxone, etc.)
● Meeting with CaPS to review application process for graduating students to the Order of

Social Workers, Family, and Marriage Therapists of Quebec (OTSTCFQ)
● Near end of Webinar series from social workers in the field on various topics, links to

past recordings have been shared on the McGill Social Work Facebook page

Events
● Attempting to plan an end of year event either through zoom or socially distanced in

public depending on restrictions
● Game nights/ social events coming to an end (ex. Guided art meditation held a couple

weeks ago, kahoot nights, speed dating for U1s etc.)

Respectfully submitted,

Darby Drew
She/Her/Elle
Social Work Representative to SSMU
Social Work Student's Association (SWSA) -McGill University
ssmu-rep.swsa@mail.mcgill.ca
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